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March 13, 2023 

 
 
To the Priests of the Church of Edmundston 

To the Pastoral Agents  

and Members of Pastoral Animation Teams 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
You are cordially invited to the Chrism Mass which will be celebrated this year in the Notre-
Dame-des-Sept-Douleurs Parish Church (Notre-Dame-du-Madawaska Pastoral Unit) on 
Monday of Holy Week, April 3rd, 2023, at 7:00 P.M.  Kindly invite your parishioners to attend 
this special unique yearly event. 
 

You are also invited to attend an Hour of Prayer which will be held at 4:00 P.M., that day, in the 
Notre-Dame-des-Sept-Douleurs Parish Church for the sanctification of our clergy, as requested 
by Saint John Paul II.  A fellowship meal will follow.  Kindly confirm your presence by 
calling the secretary of your Parish by March 24, 2023. 
 
May these moments of prayer and celebration be for us, leaders of the People of God, a 
wonderful opportunity to give thanks for the covenant offered us in Jesus Christ, for his 
everlasting love. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 

 
+ Claude Champagne, o.m.i. 
   Bishop of Edmundston 


